| am writing in opposition to SB 2137. Put simply, managing our state’s wildlife should be done by the Game and Fish
Department, not by voters at the ballot box. This also sets a very dangerous precedent for the future. Please vote no
on SB 2137 and allow the Game and Fish Department to manage the state’s wildlife in the way that they see best fit.

Respectfully,

Vince Gray
Bismarck



